
With the cancellation of the Leuven Pentangular Project, the 400 Euro donation will 
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Buurtwerk Het Lampeke has been active in a very diverse neighbourhood in Leuven for 50 
years and works with the underprivileged target group: people who, for whatever reason, 
are or are likely to become socially vulnerable. They want to take people out of their social 
isolation by organizing all kinds of connecting activities in a safe environment. The 
neighbourhood activities mainly revolve around day care for babies and toddlers, working 
with children from nursery and primary school (and their parents / families) and young 
people up to 25 years. There is also the community centre 't Lampeke where adults can catch 
their breath again in a pleasant environment. Finally, there is also preventive family 
support. 
  
The local Pentangular project is about Mother's Day, which is traditionally celebrated in 
May in our regions. Single mothers are already having a hard time anyway and have little 
to celebrate that day. This year Buurtwerk Het Lampeke wants to spoil the mothers 
personally and give them, together with their children, an unforgettable day of activities 
and folk festivities. 
 


